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Andre Carrel presents his new book "Citizen's Hall: Making Local Democracy
Work"  at Vancouver Public Library (Central), on Tuesday, May 22nd, at 7:30
p.m.
This is the story of how the small B.C. municipality of Rossland broke the
rules of local government to empower its citizens in local governance.
Moreover, it is a guide to the practice of direct democracy in B.C.

Since the new Liberal government will likely be in place, and since they
promise to:
" Establish workable initiative legislation, to make it feasible for
British Columbians to call for a referendum on issues of province-wide
concern that fall within the provincial government's jurisdiction."
(http://www.bcliberals.com/Campaign_2001/Platform/Vision_Statement.shtml)

this is a timely opportunity for all political and democracy junkies to
hear the views one of BC's outstanding direct democracy advocates. André is
Swiss-born, was Administrator in Rossland for many years, and currently
runs his own municipal affairs consulting business.

For Andre's 1997 article  "Democracy in Rossland" see:
http://www.npsnet.com/cdd/carrel.htm

Here are a couple of extracts from his book, which are also at:
http://www.npsnet.com/cdd/bibliogr.htm#outstanding

#1
The idea of truly empowering citizens has more often than not awakened
fear in the hearts of politicians and bureaucrats alike. Most of them have
traditionally seen the matter of leaving it to the uninformed masses to set
policy and make decisions as a risky business. It is as if the society is
so dysfunctional that the people at large, given the power to make their
decisions about and in their own communities, would act as, or succumb to,
a mob of mean-spirited egomaniacs. It is to assume that the bulk of our
society is made up of vicious and ignorant bigots.

#2
It does seem that we expect citizens to act rationally and responsibly when
we allow them to elect, from their own ranks, municipal councillors. We
assume that citizens will elect reasonable, rational, and responsible
people, and we are prepared to accept the risk that on occasion voters may
not. Why then are we not prepared to accept the risk that, given the power
to vote on policy issues, including their own taxes, people will act
responsibly? Why are we not prepared to accept the risk that citizens will
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consider the community as a whole, given the power to vote on a policy
question? Is the decision-making record of elected officials so
overwhelmingly rational, thoughtful, wise, balanced, compassionate, and
considerate that the empowerment of citizens would constitute a serious
risk to the stability of our communities?

Thanks to Colin Stark for this information
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